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14 January 2020 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

At an extra ordinary Meeting of the Governing Body of the Federation of the Church Schools of 
Shalfleet and Yarmouth, the Governing Body considered their proposal to move Yarmouth CE 
Primary School to Freshwater. Following careful consideration of all aspects the Governing Body has 
unanimously decided to move the school to Freshwater from September 2021. 

 
We attach the press release with further details for your information. Governors are pleased to be 
available for Yarmouth parents for an informal meeting on Wednesday, 22 January 2020 at 
3.15pm at Yarmouth School. A further date for Shalfleet parents will be communicated shortly. 

 
Best wishes 

 
 

The Governing Body 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Shalfleet CE Primary, Station Road, Ningwood, Newport, Isle of Wight. PO30 4NN 

Tel: (01983) 760269 Email: office@shalfleetceprimary.co.uk 

Yarmouth CE Primary, Mill Road, Yarmouth, Isle of Wight. PO41 0RA 

Tel: (01983) 760345 Email: office@yarmouthceprimary.co.uk 

 
Website: www.fosay.co.uk 
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